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Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jenne Nelson <director@hamlinemidway.org>
Sent: ~ Friday, June 9, 2023 3:58 PM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach

Subject: Re: FW: Class N Notification

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Jeff,

The Hamline Midway Coalition's Development Committee would like to offer their support for Vistabule's application for
a dealer's license. Is there anything more formal that you'd need for your records, or is this email sufficient?

Thanks for your help!

Jenne Nelson | she/her

Executive Director

Hamline Midway Coalition
https://calendly.com/director-hmc

director@hamlinemidway.org

(651) 494-7682

On Thu, May 25, 2023 at 1:16 PM Jenne Nelson <director@hamlinemidway.org> wrote:
Thanks, appreciate it!

Jenne Nelson | she/her

Executive Director

Hamline Midway Coalition
https://calendly.com/director-hmc

director@hamlinemidway.org

(651) 494-7682

On Wed, May 24, 2023 at 4:53 PM Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Jenne,




